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Welcome to a new year of learning! 
We hope you have all had a good summer break. 
The new school year has started with the children 
settling well into new class and ready for learning. 

Many classes have already had their inspiration days 
for their learning topic. Year 6 experienced life in a 
Victorian classroom on Wednesday morning, Year 5 
have a Tudor classroom and have been experiencing 
life as poor and rich Tudors, Year 4 and 3 have been 
changing their classroom to link with their learning, 

Class 2 have been out to Newlyn to start learning 
about the Voyage of the Mystery, Class 1 have been 
busy learning about their bodies and Reception class 

have settled well into school routines. 
The Children’s University   

We are continuing with this initiative this year 
If your child took part in holiday club this can be 

accredited!  
Please bring in passports next week to get our records 

up to date with all the children’s learning outside 
school. 

 

Stars of the week ending 8th September  
Reception All the class for settling so well  

into school 
We will start stars of the week with all the 
classes next week. 
Golden Tokens week ending 8   th September 
Reception Ava  
Class 1  Ethan 
Class 2  Caleb  
Class 3  Goda   
Class 4  Alisha   
Class 5  Cameron and Wilson   
Class 6  Georgia  
Music Achievements 
Over the summer we received the results of 
Music Medal taken by the children. 
Sophie   Copper medal Flute 
Sevi   Copper medal Recorder 
Rose   Copper medal Recorder  
Biba   Copper medal Recorder  
Sofia   Copper medal Recorder  
Jemima  Bronze Medal Recorder  
Freya  Bronze Medal Recorder  
 
 

 
Assemblies Autumn Term 1 2017 

The theme of our assemblies this half term is 
Thankfulness.  We will be exploring this through 

bible stories and real life experiences. We are 
focussing this on the 50 things to do before you 

are 11 ¾ and being thankful for our amazing 
world. 

Please see our website for more information and 
follow up activities you can do at home.  

 

 

Dates for Your Diary (see website for dates) 
Monday 11th September Class 5 trip to Maritime 
Museum, Falmouth 
Friday 15th September – Parent/Carer Welcome 
to Class meetings, 2:15pm Yr 1 and Y2 
2:45pm Yr 3, 4, 5 and 6. 
Saturday 16th September We will be demolishing 
the secret garden from 8:30 -12:30 ready for 
renewing this area. 
Sunday 17th September – Education Sunday 
Truro Cathedral Rehearsal 1pm  
Monday 18th September – After School Clubs 
start 
Thursday 21st September –Choir singing at Peace 
-fest, Truro Cathedral 
Monday 16th October and Tuesday 17th October 
– Parent/carer consultations  
Monday 23rd October –Friday 27th October half 
term 
Monday 30th October – School begins 
Wednesday 20th December – End of term  
Wednesday 4th January – Spring term starts 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

Information on lunches  
Our school meals are now being supplied by 
Chartwells and cooked for us by St Mary’s RC. 
Why not try out a school meal? We will be 
inviting in reception class parents this half 
term to share a meal with us. 
Packed lunches and snacks – please note no 
food containing nuts is allowed, water only to 
drink and fruit for mid-morning break (KS2) 
 

 
 

 
Celebrating the start of the school year      Class Information Meetings 

We are inviting all parents and carers to our class information meetings next Friday 15th September.  
Class 1 and 2 starting at 2:15pm 

Class 3, 4, 5 and 6 starting 2:45pm 


